
August 6, 2024 

Merrick Burden 
Executive Director 
Pacific Fishery Management Council 
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101 
Portland, OR 97220-1384 

Dear Mr. Burden, 

Sean Stanley has recently retired and the National Marine Fisheries Service, Office of Law 
Enforcement (OLE) has appointed Eric Morgan as the Deputy Special Agent in Charge of the 
West Coast Division.  I request that Sean Stanley be removed and Eric Morgan be assigned as 
OLE’s alternate designee for the Pacific Fishery Management Council, Enforcement Consultants 
(EC) advisory body.  I will continue to serve on the EC as OLE’s primary representative. 

 Respectfully, 
 
 
Gregory Busch 
Assistant Director 
West Coast Division 
Office of Law Enforcement 
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